
 UPCOMING ROADWAY WORK 
Magellan Avenue (12th Ave. to Plaza St.) and Pacheco Ave (8th to 9th Ave) 

Grinding Operations - During the grinding phase (removal of existing asphalt from the roadway), access to enter and exit driveways will be 
maintained, however delays should be expected if crews are working on the lane closest to your driveway. Please allow extra travel time.  
  
Repaving Operations – During the paving phase, driveway access may be delayed while crews work on the lane closest to your driveway. The 
contractor will apply a tack coat (liquid asphalt) to the roadway in advance of the hot asphalt. The tack coat promotes bonding between the 
concrete street base and the hot asphalt. During application of the tack coat and new asphalt, driveway access will not be possible until the 
asphalt cools-down. We apologize for the inconvenience.   
 

*** Please note: The schedule is subject to change due to rain, equipment breakdown or unforeseen field conditions. *** 
Contact Information: 
Grace Moore / SF Public Works (628) 271-2246           www.sfpublicworks.org/VL49 
 
 

Week of December 19, 2022 - Upcoming Grinding and Paving 
 
The contractor is scheduled to grind and repave Magellan Ave between 12th Ave and Plaza streets and Pacheco St between 8th 
Ave and 9th Ave.  This final phase of work is scheduled as follows: 
 

• Tues - Wed 12/20- 12/21 Magellan Ave (12th Ave to Montalvo Ave) Grind existing roadway and Repave 
• Wed- Thur 12/21-12/22  Magellan Ave (Montalvo Ave to Plaza St) Grind existing roadway and Repave 
• Thur - Fri 12/22-12/23   Pacheco Ave (8th Ave to 9th Ave) Grind existing roadway and Repave  

 

                              A PROJECT OF THE CITY’S TEN-YEAR CAPITAL PLAN 
There is only one San Francisco and we’re taking care of it. 
 

 

http://www.sfpublicworks.org/VL49

